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Comments: Tell the Forest Service to Protect Wildlife

 

 

May 29, 2018

 

GMUG Plan Revision Team

 

Dear Revision Team,

 

Dear GMUG Plan Revision Team,

 

PLEASE keep in mind the protection of the Grand Mesa, Uncompahgre and

Gunnison National Forests while making revisions.

 

We cannot afford to keep losing wildlife and their surrounding

environment to destruction.

 

Sincerely,

Renée Vance

5265 West Sunset Road

Tucson, AZ 85743

 

Sincerely,

 

Ms. Renée Vance

5265 W Sunset Rd

Tucson, AZ 85743-9614

(520) 903-0332

reneevance@mac.com

 

 

 

 


